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Dear committee  
 
I am contacting you as a resident of the Leichhardt  area . 
 
Since the opening of the Rozelle interchange there has been a significant detrimental change in the 
flow of traffic in the Leichhardt / Annandale /  Rozelle/ Balmain / Drummoyne link roads Local 
residential streets in Leichhardt are now in certain times backed up for in some cases & times up 
to 800 meters to gain access to the City West Link  
 
This includes lengthy delays on cross roads approaching & around the Iron Cove Bridge plus the 
city west link has been reduced to a slow moving parking lot city bound in the AM as the 
interchange has a funnel affect on traffic volumes at the Victoria rd  city west intersection As a 
traveler to the City  & Balmain & Gladesville directions regularly I am amazed that such poor 
outcomes have eventuated . 
The changes have left me no alternatives than to re route my trips both time wise & directional 
routes . 
 
It is a poor situation when previous excellent suburbs have there liveability reduced by some quite 
substandard planning . 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 




